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To Year 3 parents at St Elizabeth’s Catholic Primary School 
 

Year 3 is an important year for your children as they take the next steps 

on their journey of faith in the sacraments of reconciliation & the 

Eucharist.  

 

As your children are prepared in school, we want to offer opportunities 

for yourselves as parents to be involved & deepen your own faith. 

Everyone has questions; we believe that everyone should have the chance 

to explore the Christian faith, ask to questions & share their point of view. 

To this end we are offering an Alpha course beginning on Thursday 7th 

February at 7pm in Sacred Heart & St Peter’s. Alpha is a series of sessions 

exploring the Christian Faith. Each talk looks at a different question 

around faith and is designed to create conversation. Alpha is run all 

around the globe, and everyone's welcome. No two Alphas look the same, 

but generally they have three key things in common: food, a talk and good 

conversation. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact one of us if you need anything at all. With 

every blessing for the New Year. 
 

 

Fr Nick, Fr Michael & Fr Thaddeus 

 

Wythenshawe Catholic Team Ministry 

Parish of Our Lady Queen of Peace 
 

Parish Priest: Fr Nick Kern 

Assistant Priests:  

Fr Michael Coughlan 

 Fr Thaddeus Opara 

Sacred Heart & St Peter’s presbytery 

Floatshall road 

Baguley 

Manchester M22 1HP 

Tel.: 0161 998 5319 

E-mail: 

parishpriest298@btinternet.com 
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